
Embassy Creek Elementary  

Spanish Fair 2019 
 

Dear Students, 

 Exciting news for all 3rd, 4th, and 5th grade students of 
Embassy Creek Elementary:  

Spanish Fair is here again!!! 

 You will be able to make a craft 3-D project representing 
an aspect of Hispanic culture for extra credit in Social Studies 
and Spanish classes and a chance to win Superior (trophy), 
First Place (trophy), Second or Third Place (beautiful Rosetta 
ribbon with the name of the school written on it). 

 If you want to participate please fill out the registration 
form attached and have it signed by a parent or guardian to 
indicate that you are committed to this project. Turn it in to 
Señora Aguirre and you will receive a packet with all the 
information related to rules, regulations, procedures, 
suggested ideas and materials you could use. Turn in the form 
as soon as possible so you can start working on your project. 
The deadlines are as follows: 

• Registration form must be turned in no later than 
Friday, February 22nd, to Señora Aguirre. 

• Turn in projects on Monday, April, 8th for 3rd and 
5th grade, and April 9th for 4th grade in the Media 
Center 

• Project viewing and awards will be on Thursday, 
April 11th during the Spanish Fair 

I am looking forward to seeing you be part of this great 
activity! 



 

 

 

Spanish Academic Fair 2019 

Embassy Creek Elementary 

Registration Form 
 

Student Name: ____________________________________________________ 

Grade/Classroom Teacher: ______________________________________ 

Theme of Craft Project: __________________________________________ 

Parent Signature: _________________________________________________ 

 

 

This form must be returned no later 
than Friday, February 22nd, 2019 to  

Señora Aguirre. 

 

 
 


